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Red class have been learning 
about 2D shapes this week, 
and made dinosaurs using 
squares, triangles, circles, half-
circles, and rectangles.  

Year 1 have been working on 
3D shapes this week, 
discussing their faces, edges, 
and how many sides they 
have. They have also been 
discussing Antarctic animals. 

Yellow Class have been talking 
this week about how London 
has changed from 1666 to 
modern day London, by 
looking at a variety of pictures 
and sources of evidence. 

Year 3 have been introduced 
to their new topic Bright 
Sparks this week. They have 
also made spy kits and written 
explanations to go with them 
linked with their class book. 
 
 Blue Class have been 
discussing World War 1 is 
History this week. They have 
also been working on 
subtraction using a range of 
different methods & strategies  

Year 5 have been learning 
about 3D shapes and the net 
of the shapes this week. They 
have also been learning about 
modal verbs, and how to use 
them in a complex sentence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Maths this week, Year 6 
have been ordering fractions 
and area. Ask them their views 
following their persuasive 
discussions for and against 
gaming.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Remembrance 
Pupils have been working hard this week making poppies from plastic bottles, and turning them 
into a wreath. They’ve been talking lots about remembrance and the war, and the impact war has 
on civilians, the military, and animals and the wildlife. Children are looking forward to marking 
remembrance on Friday by tying ribbons on the trees on the recreation ground. Year 4 even got to 
show off their beautiful creations to Barbara Sanderson who visited the school this week! 
 

    

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 96.33% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 99.05% 94.9% 97.14% 95.16% 93.81% 97.14% 96.94% 
Absences 2 10 6 9 13 6 6 
Lateness 1 1 4 2 1 1 1 

 

 

 
If you were a colour, what colour would you 

be and why? By Mrs Green 
 

Winning Answer by Alexander in Year 3 
 

I would like to be green because I could create 
nature for animals, stop fox hunting, and 

create peace. 

Head Teacher Awards  
Elijah, Lorelei, Amelia, Amber, Preston, Jack, Alba William and Freya in Year 2; Keegan, Dominic, 

Stanley. Oscar, Coen, Ollie, and Jessie in Year 5,  

Missing Bike 
Please keep your eyes peeled for this bike, 

which has disappeared from Marsh Crescent, 
leaving one of our pupils really upset. Thank you 
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Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A Fantastic Fireworks Evening 
THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU to everybody who made our fireworks evening such a huge success. 

Thousands of people attended, with dozens of volunteers helping on the night, and a small but dedicated PTA having 
spent the last few months working behind the scenes to make the evening as amazing as it could be for all involved. 
Not only did the preschool make an amazing £800, but the football club and local business did fantastically well too. 

And the real cherry on the cake is that the PTA raised a staggering  

£7753 
There are too many people to name personally, but THANK YOU. 

 
 
 

 
 

   
 

  


